
ISD # 1 WANTS TO HEAR FROM YOU!
Our Community will have 2 opportunities in May to be a
part of Aitkin Public School District’s Listening sessions.

We invite the Aitkin Community to be a part of the process.
Opportunity #1

We will host a virtual session, where you can log into
a zoom meeting and take part in the activity. You will
be asked a number of questions and asked to provide

feedback through the chat option on the Zoom
application. We will be hosting our first community

zoom Listening Session at 12:00 noon on Wednesday,
May 22nd. The link to join the zoom meeting is:

https://ics-builds.zoom.us/j/84728216814 The zoom
session will take about one hour to complete!

Opportunity #2
We will host an in person Community Listening

session at 7:00 pm on Wednesday, May 22nd in the
High School Media Center. This session will last

about 1 hour.

We invite our community to join one of these sessions to help
provide guidance as we prepare for the next steps for ISD #1.
We hope you can join us and share your input about your

thoughts and your vision for the future of ISD #1.

https://ics-builds.zoom.us/j/84728216814

